SESSION OF 2005

SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON HOUSE BILL NO. 2418

As Recommended by House Committee on
Corrections and Juvenile Justice

Briefx

HB 2418 would amend the law regarding criminal release prior to
trial to increase the cost of the bond supervision fee from the current $5
to $10 per week.

Background

The sponsor of the bill and a Judge from the 10" Judicial District
appeared in support of the bill.

The fiscal note indicates the bonding agent could experience an
increase in revenues.

*Supplemental notes are prepared by the Legislative Research
Department and do not express legislative intent. The supplemental
note and fiscal note for this bill may be accessed on the Internet at
http://www.kslegislature.org



